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COVID-19 Catch Up Premium 
Dear Parents /Carers, 

In July 2020, the government announced that £650 million of Universal Catch-up Premium 

Funding will be available for all state-funded mainstream and special schools, and alternative 

provision. Schools’ allocations are calculated on a per pupil basis, providing each mainstream 

school with a total of £80 for each pupil. 

We have a strategic plan in place to support all children with lost learning time due to COVID-19. 

Our approach will be tiered and based on educational research to ensure that we achieve maximum 

impact. 

Small group sessions for pupils will be led by class teachers and teaching assistants as a key part of 

our strategy. Some of these sessions may take place within normal class teaching, whilst others will 

be scheduled before or after school. A member of our teaching team will be in touch in the term if 

your child has been selected to attend before or after school sessions.  Please do everything you can 

to help us to implement the catch up strategy, especially if your child needs to attend before or after 

school. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Mrs Peers 

 


